
May 1, 1989

Mr. Jerry Bacon
Mercer Island Ci y Planner

tif-1 JC`'
h -

07Pd

RECEIVED

tlAY 2 1989

DEPARTMENT OF
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

Dear Sir:

We strongly feel that the Bender property variance should be

disapproved. It is important that the public parks property be

preserved for the-public.

Thank you
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Ed von Wolffe dorff

Phyllis von Wolffers:ol
2744 68th Ave SE
Mercer Island

cc: City Planning Commission


